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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:14 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 10:53 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Hello, I am writing to advise that I strongly oppose a rate increase. We are all already struggling to make 
ends meet as it is with the higher costs because of the tariffs. Now is not the time to be raising prices on 
people. Please do not allow them to raise prices. 

Name: Christina Guyton 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


